
SAC 01/18/18   Ocean Palms Elementary 

Meeting called to order at 3:15 

Trish Shilling- SAC Chair 

Attendance: T. Cantwell, A. Bergamasco, T.Shilling, A. Arango, C. Arcuri, K. Baccus, N. Beckham, S. Cills, J. 

Eason, K. Hunt, J. Policastro, S. Rice, S. Samko, J. Werba, M. Campbell, B. Lake, K. Latzko, T. Smith, J. 

Weeks, K. Baker, L. Miller, C. Dickson 

 

Introductions with Tiffany Cantwell 

Review of minutes from November 2017 –Correction for spelling of Shilling 

 

Motion to approve notes: Karen Hunt 

Seconded: Samko 

Approved 

 

Walktrough review from December 5th, 2017 

SAC members visited a Music, 3rd, and 4th  grade, STEAM, Kindergarten  

Feedback included excellent level of engagement, student centered, high vocabulary, students 

comfortable at making mistakes, tailored instruction, use of resources the school made purchases on. 

Positive and warm classroom environments. Classrooms are far beyond average and ordinary. 

 

Funds Request  

The computer teacher made a request for funds via email and the request passed via email. The request 

was to cover FETC registration. The teacher will report to SAC what she learned. 

 

Principal Report 

Spending time in primary classrooms. Walk-throughs and visits in a few upper level classrooms. Very 

impressed with kids asking questions, teacher prompting, level of engagement is high. Relationships 

with teachers are impressive.  

Interactive panels are being installed in 4th and 5th grade classrooms. OPE will continue this progression 

down to the primary grades.  

Next week is Literacy Week.  DEER – Stop, Drop and Read on Friday 

Tiffany clarified questions regarding teachers staying or leaving for KK or other schools. If a teacher 

accepts a job at KK and a position becomes available at OPE, the teacher CAN accept the OPE job. 

Teachers will NOT interview for OPE. They will interview for KK. 

Parent Question: When will we know what resources we will lose next year.  Tiffany said OPE is allocated 

the following resources: PE, media, art and music and the administrative team is working on creative 

ideas for resources  

 



 

Good of the group 

Tiffany: We are celebrating Teacher of the year and Rookie Teacher of the Year next week. 

Next SAC meeting is February 15th, 2018 

 

 Motion to adjourn: Beckham 

Seconded: Policastro 

Meeting Adjourned at 3:40 

 


